VCU Center for Economic Education

Virginia Council on Economic Education 
Mini-Economy Market Day
VCU / Stuart C. Siegel Center  
1200 West Broad Street
Richmond, VA  23284
Bus Parking

The Special Regulation Street Parking is reserved for BUSES ONLY (CARS WILL BE TOWED) in front of the Siegel Center, on the north side of Broad Street (between Harrison and Bowe Street), AND behind the Siegel Center, on the right and left side of Marshall Street (between Bowe and Harrison St.). Upon arrival, the buses should proceed to the corner of West Broad and Bowe St. to unload, thus allowing other buses to pull in behind and unload as well. When the bus is emptied, the driver takes a right onto Bowe St. / right on Marshall St. and proceeds toward the Harrison St. corner to park, filling in behind the previous bus on both sides of Marshall Street
**The SPECIAL STREET PARKING PERMIT must be placed in the front windshield of the bus for the Richmond City Police to see.

Directions to the Siegel Center, 1200 West Broad Street
I-95 South/I-64 East (I-95 and I-64 merge) 

1. Take exit #76B for Belvidere Street.
2. Turn left off exit ramp on to Leigh Street.
3. Go to 1st traffic light, turn right onto Belvidere Street.
4. At the 3rd traffic light, turn right onto Broad Street.
5. The Siegel Center is on the right after the third traffic light (corner of Harrison and Broad Streets).

I-95 North/I-64 West
1. Take exit #76A Chamberlayne and get in the left lane on exit ramp.
2. Turn left at the traffic light.
3. After crossing the bridge, bear right onto St. Peter's Street.
4. At the stop sign, turn right onto Leigh Street.
5. Turn left at the first traffic light onto Belvidere Street.
6. At the 3rd traffic light, turn right onto Broad Street.

7. The Siegel Center is on the right after the third traffic light (corner of Harrison and Broad Streets).
The Mini-Economy Market Place is located in the VCU Siegel Center basketball court
You may only enter the Siegel Center at the corner of Harrison and Broad Street. Upon entering, proceed to the basketball court on the lower level.
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